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The proposed regulation change around the guaranteed IB is very anti -ustomer and anti-trader. Why would you want to
force an IB to be attached to one broker. This will eliminate their impartial view and their knowledge of all broker
offerings. This a useful service that I value that should not be taken away by over regulation. Why not make it illegal for
brokers to do business with un-regulated IB’s?

The IB’s I have been working with take their regulation very seriously. I think the CFTC should resepect this.
Please change your stance on this very important issue.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/


